
Alloway Township Environmental Commission 
October 7, 2013 Regular Monthly Meeting 

 
Attendees:  Chris Gilbert, Joe Ingerson-Mahar, Anne Sullivan, and Marilyn Patterson 
 
Absent:  Craig Kane, Autumn Angelus and Frank Ponti 
 
Minutes were reviewed and approved with corrections. 
 
We have received a letter of interpretation for Sean May Block 28 Lot 9.  Atlantic City Electric 
has received a LURP (Land Use Regulation Permit) for their existing right-of-ways on Block 19 
lots 25, 26, 26.02, 26.05, 29, and 29.01. 
 
Joe talked about preservation of native bees.  It appears that certain pesticides last longer in 
plants than was expected and that may be contributing to bee deaths.  Certain fungicides 
have been found in Honey Bees. 
 
We talked about the new “stream recycling” in the Township.  Most of the information is 
second hand since public notice has not been made as yet. 
 
Joe encouraged us to continue working on the Threatened and Endangered Species Report. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 


